
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —7th October 2022 

Our Learning 

English 

This week we started to read our new text ‘Pebble in my Pocket’ 
by Meredith Hooper. The children used the clues on the front 
cover to predict what the story would be about and they also 

enjoyed using art to help them visualise the text. Next week we 
are looking forward to experimenting with a new poetry tech-

nique. 

Maths 

This week, the children have applied number bonds within hun-
dreds, tens and ones as well as adding and subtracting 1s, 10s 
and 100s. They have also solved some tricky calculations and 

explored different ways they could partition one digit, two digit 
and three digit numbers. 

Art 

This week we did some colour mixing in our art lesson. The chil-
dren had to predict what colour they could 
make when combining two colours togeth-
er. What an exciting afternoon! In the next 
art lesson, we will be using colour again to 

paint our own version of the Lion Man. 
Please can we ask that your child brings in an apron or old shirt 
to wear over their uniform. This will be kept in their lockers until 

the end of the year. Please ensure that this item of clothing is 
labelled.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3 Rashford - swimming continues on Monday 

 School photographer— 10th October. Your 
child can bring in a hair brush/comb in their 
bag to tidy up their hair. 

 Hello Yellow day—11th October. Children are 
allowed to wear non-school uniform such as 
yellow clothes and/or accessories. For year 3, 
please can your child wear clothes that are 
appropriate for PE as we will still be following 
a normal timetable that day. The children will 
be asked to donate £1 towards the fundraiser. 
Activities for Hello Yellow will take place to-
wards the end of the week for year 3. 

 Half term week— 24th  - 28th October 2022 

Learning together week  

Thank you so much to all the parents that attended 
the learning together mornings this week. We hope 
you gained an insight as to the way your children 

learn in year 3 and that you also learned something 
new. If you did not manage to attend this week, 

please do keep an eye out for future learning  

together mornings. 

Star of the week 

          3Rashford:    Dylan and Albie      3Moore:        Hooriya               3Wicks:  Melaniia 

Words of the Week   early         Earth   

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Year 3 wommery—another plea!! 

We are still looking to create a year three wommery to 
support our science unit. If you have a wommery that we 
could borrow or any equipment that would help us make 

one, please do let us know!  


